
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
M  E  M  O  R  A  N  D  U  M 

 
 

DATE:  
 
TO: Megan Dunn, Chair, Snohomish County Council 
 
FROM: Dave Somers, Snohomish County Executive 
  
RE:  North Sound Behavioral Health Advisory Board 
 
 
I am pleased to recommend the reconfirmation of Jack Eckrem to serve a three-year term on the 
North Sound Behavioral Health Advisory Board.   
 
The North Sound Behavioral Health Advisory Board advocates for the interests of mentally ill 
persons and their families, and substance use disorder persons, and provides recommendations 
to the North Sound Behavioral Health Administrative Services Organization Board of Directors, 
consisting of elected officials from Island, San Juan, Skagit, Whatcom, and Snohomish Counties. 
The Advisory Board is comprised of twenty-six (26) members, nine (9) from Snohomish County. 
Members are appointed to the North Sound Behavioral Health Advisory Board for three-year 
terms and may not serve more than three consecutive terms.   
 
The following individual is seeking to be reconfirmed to the North Sound Behavioral Health 
Administrative Services Organization Advisory Board, to serve a three-year term:  

 

 Jack Eckrem, residing in Council District 3, 3rd term expires 6/30/2025 
 

Pursuant to SCC 2.03.030, I am pleased to recommend Jack Eckrem to be reconfirmed to the 
North Sound Behavioral Health Advisory Board, representing Snohomish County, and to serve out 
a three-year term.     
 
Thank you for your consideration.  


